
Phillips  Murrah  law  firm
names  new  Director  and
Shareholder

Cindy  Hastie
Murray

OKLAHOMA  CITY  (May  8,  2019)  –  Phillips  Murrah  proudly
announces the promotion of Cindy Hastie Murray to a Director
and Shareholder for the Firm. Murray’s selection brings the
Firm’s total number of Directors to 40.

Cindy is a member of the Firm’s Real Estate Practice Group.
She  represents  individuals  as  well  as  privately-held  and
public companies in a wide range of commercial real estate
matters,  including  purchasing  and  selling  commercial  real
estate and assisting both landlords and tenants in leasing
matters.

“After having been Of Counsel with Phillips Murrah, practicing
with  my  dad  in  the  Norman  office  for  many  years,  I  am
absolutely thrilled to have the opportunity to join the many
fine attorneys in the Oklahoma City office and look forward to
collaborating with them on a daily basis,” Cindy said.

While still in law school, Cindy co-authored The ABC’s of the
UCC: Related and Supplementary Consumer Law, ABA 1999 with
Professor Frederick H. Miller. She also clerked for the late
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Justice Marian P. Opala at the Oklahoma Supreme Court in 1999.

Born in Arlington Heights, Illinois, and raised in Oklahoma
City and Edmond, Cindy lives in Norman with her family.


